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From: Connie Bigony [mailto:cbigony@gmaii.com] 
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2016 3:39 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <cont3Ctopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

This pipeline should be put in the same place as the old one being replaced. That is probably in someone 
else's back yard but it's already there. Why bring the danger into more neighborhoods? 
It would be a shame to take down all the trees and woodlands that the native deer uses for their 

habitat and takes away the natural privacy settings so many are enjoying and want to keep. 
I would not want this in my backyard! Sincerely, Connie Bigony 
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